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Beaver Township
Monthly Board of Supervisors Meeting
April 03, 2023
Call to order – Time: 6:00pm
Pledge of Allegiance recited
Supervisors present: David Cymbala, Tracy Miller, William Frey - Absent
1. Reading of March 06, 2023, meeting minutes and Treasurer’s Report as of April 03, 2023.
· There being no additions, corrections or questions a motion to approve minutes and Treasurer’s reports as read was made by Supervisor Cymbala, seconded by Supervisor Miller.  Motion carried.

2. Open meeting to comments: - no comments or questions of audience
3.  Zoning/Planning Commission Report, Dan Davis Zoning Officer
        – Discussion of Zoning applications for month of March 2023. 
      1 x New Construction – Fogg
      1 x Subdivision plan - Bolinsky
       
4. Correspondence – Correspondence received as of April 03, 2023, was read, and discussed.
5. Roads Report for March 2023 as given by David Cymbala, Roads Foreman
· No emergency calls
· 1 road check
· 2 x cinders – Dave Cymbala and Wayne Miller plow operators
· Starting on road repair and maintenance
6. Old business – 
· Planning – Township EOC/Admin/Meeting building – Review of proposed floor plan.  Due to quoted costs of shell of building, bids will need to be advertised for construction.  Motion to move forth on process for advertising for construction of shell of building was made by Supervisor Cymbala, seconded by Supervisor Miller.  Motion carried.
7. New business   
· Adoption of 2022 Columbia County Hazardous Mitigation Plan, Beaver Township Resolution 06-2023 was brought forth.  Motion to adopt Resolution 06-2023 was made by Supervisor Cymbala, seconded by Supervisor Miller. Motion carried.
· Resident concerns about trash being dumped along Schoolhouse Lane.  Resident would like “No Littering” signs posted.   Discussion followed with Supervisors Cymbala and Miller agreeing that “No Littering” signs will be purchased and placed.
· Resident concerns about state of properties in Township, expressly abandoned house on 339 in Shumans.  Questioning about what can be done as concerned for neighboring homes.  Supervisors and Zoning Officer are aware of situation and discussed possible solutions.  To be researched further as to what can be done.


Public Comment – no public comment
There being no further business a motion to Adjourn was made by Supervisor Miller, seconded by Supervisor Cymbala
Time of adjournment 7:13pm

Respectfully Submitted,

Tracy Miller, Secretary
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